
 

 
 
 

7th September 2020 
 
Here is the latest news flash from the Marina Alta Classic Car Club. 
 
 

Ace Café at 11:00 on 13th September 2020 
 
As many of you will know, Saxos has been closed down by the authorities following violation of 
Covid-19 regulations by their clientele. Consequently, we have made arrangements to hold the Ace 
Café at Ti Amo, which is a restaurant close to the roundabout with the 'Gaudi' arch on the Gata to 
Javea road near to Jesús Pobre. There is plenty of parking but it is important that you enter the car 
park from the correct side of the road as the road has a solid central white line. We hope to see you 
there. 
 
 

MACCC branded face masks 
 
The club is in the process of purchasing face masks with the club logo. We are hoping they will be 
available for sale at the Ace Café meeting this weekend. 
 
 

September Rally on 27th September 2020 
 
The September annual rally cannot go ahead as originally envisaged. The route will be saved for 
another year! So, Robin Fenton has investigated the possibility of a trip to Aitana Safari Park, in 
Penàguila, in the direction of Alcoi. 
 
For obvious reasons soft top cars are not allowed to drive through the lions and tigers enclosure so 
those people would need to decide whether to come in another car or to double-up, where possible, 
and leave their soft top in the car park. 
 
Although there is a restaurant, the suggestion is that people bring their own picnic and we eat in the 
picnic area, but anyone wishing to use the restaurant are welcome to do so at their own cost. 
 
The start point will be Campomanes Port, just off the coast road between Calpe and Altea; meet at 
10:00 and start rally at 10:30. 
 
The cost will be 20€ per person. If you would like to attend, you should either make a bank transfer 
to the club account or pay Robin or the treasurer, Richard, in cash at the Ace Café at Ti Amo this 
weekend. Details of the club bank account are on the website in the Members Area: 
https://marinaaltaccc.com/member-area/club-bank-details/ and you need to put your name and 
'Aitana' in the reference field. 
 
Closing date is Sunday 20th September 2020. 
 
 

https://marinaaltaccc.com/member-area/club-bank-details/


 
 
 
 
 

Calendar 2021 

 
We are starting to compile photographs for selection for the 2021 calendar and we would love to 
receive photos that you have taken, especially as we don't want to have too many with Saxos in the 
background! The more different the location the better! 
 
Please remember these images will be printed on larger-than A4, so we can't use small images. The 
file size needs to be circa 5MB. 
 
Please email them to Trevor using trevor.kirkham@marinaaltaccc.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for reading this news flash and I hope you found it useful. If you have any comments you 
can email me using peter.alt@marinaaltaccc.com. 
 
I hope to see you soon. 
 

Peter Alt 
President 
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